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Be still before the Lord, and wait patiently for Him. Psalm 37:7 
 

Dear Families 
I hope you are all keeping well. 

It has been wonderful to see all the great learning that happened both in school and at home 
last week. Have a look at some of the wonderful examples of learning across the school. 

Thank you children for all your hard work and thank you parents and carers for supporting us 
with our remote learning offer. 

Miss Reid
 
In their RE lesson, the children in reception have been thinking about what makes them unique. 
They have created some lovely self-portraits and hand print art. 
 
 
 
 
In year 1 
 
 
In year 2 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in year 1 have been designing some gadgets to help the world. 
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The children in Year 2 have been creating story maps to help them write their own traditional tale. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In the year 1 and 2 Bubble the children created Superhero art. They used shapes to create the 
background and then decorated a superhero to go on our background.  
 
 
															
	

	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week year 3 have been planning their poems based on this half term’s topic ‘The Stone Age. 
We have been learning about rhyme, rhythm, alliteration and onomatopoeia. In history we have 
been exploring the kinds of weapons people would use in the stone age. 
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Year 3 Stone Age Art 

 
 
In RE Year 4 have been learning about the importance of Meditation for Buddhists.  
At home some children made mindful jars which they can use to calm their minds or meditate. 
 

 
 
 
Year 5 – In PSHE the children have been thinking about the power of positive thoughts and 
affirmations. The children wrote messages to a friend to encourage them to think positively. They 
also explained why it is important to have a positive outlook. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children in year 6 have been sketching what they can see from their windows at home. 


